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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Forex Trading limitation

To CFTC,
I wanted to voice my strong unwaivering opinion about ANY government interference of Forex trading. I can only
believe that you are bound and determined to control the common man by proposing such Non American type of
rules or laws. You are there to serve the American public and not hinder us from the free market. I see you as a
communist bureau within a FREE Soceity. You need to leave the free market alone and NOT try to control it. The
free market is the reason why A Free society has always been so successful not your evil attempt to control it and
destroy it. STAY OUT and leave it alone. I will do everything I can to vote you out and to see that you are
destroyed and put down.
Again, take this message a my sincere opposition to your idea to control the Forex market and it’s great profit
potential.
You are obviously trying to bring down the American people just like all other evil marxist government regimes.
StAY OUT.
With Passion and Anger,
A Private American Citizen.
Ken


